
Open Forum for Students of Shift-I and II
January 21st 2015

Venue: Yeddanapalli Hall

The second Open Forum for the students for the academic year 2014-15 was organised by the IQAC on
January 21st, 2015, at the Yeddanapalli Hall. It was a good show of students from both Shift-I and Shift-II. There were
87 students from Shift-I and 98 students from Shift-II who actively participated in the Open Forum.

Invocation



IQAC Coordinator: Dr.A.Xavier Mahimairaj Presenting the Concerns expressed in the Previous Open Forum and
the Action Taken.

Prof.Alston Rozario Facilitated the Open Forum



Students expressing their Concerns during the Open Forum



Students’ views

Students’ Opinions



Shift-I Officials Responding to the Student’s Queries



Shift-II Officials Responding to the Student’s Queries



*************


